

SHRI RAMSWAROOP MEMORIAL UNIVERSITY

Established by UP State Govt. ACT 1 of 2012

Lucknow-Deva Road, Uttar Pradesh

My Dear Colleagues,

These days we are in a challenging state of second wave of pandemic outbreak. The times are really stressful as we see our near and dear ones, family, friends and colleagues battling against COVID. We really appreciate your perseverance and commitment towards work even in such testing times. However, in present situation, the health, safety and well being of our families is our prime responsibility. I share my significant concern with you all for being a part of our extended family. Therefore, in the interest of our students, staff and all the members of Ramswaroop family we are deciding to temporarily suspend the classes for remaining part of the month; so that you may extend care and support to those in need.

However, those faculty members who wish to extend academic support to students may voluntarily schedule their classes on a relaxed pace as per the convenience of class and themselves.

The decision to resume the classes for this semester will be taken in the last week of this month. I pray this unprecedented situation of pandemic will pass soon and life coming back to normalcy.

My Best Wishes and Prayers

Pooja Agarwal

Pro Chancellor